
 
From: nora B <norbro@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 4:55 PM 
To: Rep Salinas <Rep.AndreaSalinas@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Cc: Rep Hayden <Rep.CedricHayden@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Nosse 
<Rep.RobNosse@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Alonso Leon 
<Rep.TeresaAlonsoLeon@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Boles <Rep.DenycBoles@OregonLegislature.gov>; 
Rep Drazan <Rep.ChristineDrazan@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Greenlick 
<Rep.MitchGreenlick@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep KenyGuyer 
<Rep.AlissaKenyGuyer@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Mitchell 
<Rep.TiffinyMitchell@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Noble <Rep.RonNoble@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep 
Prusak <Rep.RachelPrusak@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: House Bill 3063 
 
Dear Chairman Salinas and Members of the House Committee on Health Care, 
 
I am opposed to House Bill 3063. I am attaching a letter that I hope you will all take the time to read it. I 
have a grandson who was injured by a vaccine. Believe me not until this happened to him and I 
witnessed the damage that vaccines caused him I never had thought about vaccines. Now some twelve 
years later we are dealing with a very sick child. The attached letter explains all of the details. Thank 
you  and I do appreciate your thoughtful consideration of what I have addressed regarding vaccines in 
my letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nora Brock 
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